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Visit the school calendar for upcoming events: https://sjd.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/2016-11/ 

 

Bullying Awareness Week    November 13
th
 to 19

th
 

 Visit the provincial E.R.A.S.E. Bullying site for some great information. http://www.erasebullying.ca/   

 

WE Scare Hunger Food Drive until November 4th 

Just in case you haven’t heard the WE Club is currently holding a food drive called “WE Scare Hunger”.  Any student in 
the school is welcome to participate in this by collecting non-perishable food items on and around Halloween.  We will 
be collecting food until Friday, November 4 in boxes outside the Library.  Some classes even have some friendly 
competitions happening!  All food is going to Our Place.  AS THIS IS OUR ONLY FOOD DRIVE THIS YEAR, WE 
ARE HOPING TO COLLECT AS MUCH FOOD AS POSSIBLE AT THIS TIME.  Your support is appreciated by the 

WE Club and by the patrons at Our Place. 

1000X5  - 1000 Books by Age Five 

SJD families have donated over 100 books this fall. Keep them coming! 

 

Remembrance Day Assembly - Thursday, November 10
th

 10:40.  All are welcome. 

We are also asking that if you or any of your relatives have served in the military and you have photos of them 

in uniform that you are willing to share with our students could you please e-mail them to Mrs. Gauvreau at 

cgauvreau@sd61learn.ca or share on Google Drive. We are hoping to recognize those individuals and their 

contributions in a visual display as part of our ceremony.  
 Grade 1 to 5 choir members are asked to wear black bottoms (pants or skirts) and white tops (shirts or blouses) for 
the Remembrance Day assembly on Thursday, November 10th. Thank you, from Mrs. Reid and Mme Gerhart. 
 

2016 SJD PAC Purdys Chocolates Fundraiser 
 

Welcome students, parents and friends of Sir James Douglas School. November brings the start of our annual 

Purdys Chocolate Fundraiser. Funds raised through this initiative go toward improving school life for our 

children by supporting reading programs, fine arts, sport clubs and a variety of field trips. 

Prices in the brochure are the same as those found in Purdys retail stores. SJD PAC will receive 25% of the 

sales with the possibility of additional bonuses. Start looking for your brochure in your child’s backpack 

starting November 1st. 

This year’s order deadline is November 25th. Chocolate pick up will be at the school on December 8th! 

http://bit.ly/Two_Ways_to_Order  http://bit.ly/Purdyposter 

 

Cross-country  
Thank you to all the parents who helped out with the x-country practices  

and acted as volunteer drivers.  We still need some jerseys to be returned.  
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